
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 

           March 2023 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
As a school we are looking to re-establish and introduce both pre-covid and brand-new 
enrichment opportunities for our students. Please see a proposed outline below of the trips we 
are looking to start up and the approximate costs, which would include travel etc. We are planning 
this now to give families sufficient time to plan and also to put in place a realistic payment plan 
that should make most of these trips accessible to all. Understandably, since such trips were last 
ran, costs have increased significantly. Again, this is why we are trying to create as much lead time 
as possible to make this affordable.  Please note this list is not a full proposal of all trips as there 
will also be a number of educational trips available throughout the year. 
 
Please see a proposed trip outline below and a link to complete on the next page.  Importantly, 
please note the current year groups that these will be available to, for example, the year 8 trip is 
planned for next year so is available to current year 7, not the current year 8. Please note, the 
table below includes proposals for our new year 7 intake to highlight to parents/carers with 
children in year 6 who will be joining us next year.  
 
 

Current Year 
Group 22-23 

Trip Outline  Cost (estimate)  Proposed Date  

6  Year 7 Colwick Park Adventure Trip  
1 day  
120 places across 2 trips  

£40  October 23  

6  Year 7 Walesby Adventure Activities  
2nights/ 2days  
150 places  

£200  July 24  

7  Year 8 Hagg Farm Outdoor Activities 
2night trip   
120 places across 2 trips  

Approx £200  July 24  

8 Year 9 Welsh Adventure Activities 
Trip  
3nights/ 4days  
30 places  

Approx £370  July 24 

6, 7, 8 & 9  Whole School Spanish Trip  
3nights/ 4 days  
 

Approx £500  Between  
April-July 24  

6, 7, 8 & 9  
 

Whole School Ski Trip 
6nights  
 

Approx £1300  Feb 25  

 



 
 

 
To support us in planning these new trips, can I ask you complete the Microsoft Forms at the link 
below as an expression of interest or feedback on the proposal above.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/pe1T8fpmqw 
 
Please note, this does not guarantee a place on the trip, but knowing we have sufficient families 
interested, allows us to accurately plan this and/or make changes if necessary.  
 
Kind regards  
 

 
 
Mr S Morton  
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/pe1T8fpmqw

